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30 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
7S Trip to the South Bank Christmas Market and to see The House with Chicken Legs at 
the South Bank Centre – 19 December 2023 
 

‘packed with fun, exuberant musical numbers’ 

Do your best to catch this story of a house that won’t stand still, and a young girl trying to find her 

feet – in a show featuring puppets, projection and live music. 
 
To celebrate our first term at Newstead, I am organising a trip for 7S to visit the South Bank Christmas Market 
and to see a performance of The House with Chicken Legs. This is a part of the Winter Festival at the South 
Bank. The cost of this performance is £12.  
 
This is an evening event. We will leave school at 4.30pm and catch a train to Waterloo at 5.00pm. From 
Waterloo we will walk to the Festive Market where students can purchase and eat food. I would recommend 
no more than £10 for this purpose. Students will need funds to take the train to Waterloo from Orpington 
and return.  

The show will last approximately 2.5 hours after which we will return to Orpington Station from Waterloo. 
We will arrive back at Orpington at approximately 10.30pm. Students must be picked up from Orpington 
Station at this time. If you agree to the arrangements set out in this letter, please pay £12 via WisePay (under 
Trips and Visits) by Monday 6 November 2023. Please note that payment constitutes permission for this trip 
and that you will be asked on WisePay to confirm that you will collect your daughter from Orpington Station. 

The performance is taking place in the Queen Elizabeth Hall in the South Bank Centre, Belvedere Road, 
London SE1 8XX, 020 3879 9555.  My contact number for the trip will be 07581 619886. 
 
For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact details and medical information for students will be taken 
from the school database. Please check and update school with any changes via the Arbor app. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

P Hunt 
 

Mr P Hunt 
7S Form Tutor 


